

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

PROJECT PROGRESS



Construction is underway in the high mountain tops of West Virginia. Fisher Architecture designed this 10,000 square foot lodge on 3 levels to take advantage of the dramatic expansive views.

As many know, Fisher Architecture is licensed in 7 states and works beyond the Eastern Shore. We have projects and experience in a multitude of sectors and states and are here to provide you with any and all design solutions!



A new Starbucks located along South Salisbury Blvd. in Salisbury, MD is complete and open for business just in time for the college students! Fisher Architecture was hired to provide design development and construction documents for the new 2,380 square foot building where an old Arby's once stood. Inside this new spacious coffee shop you will find seating through out along with bar area offering customers a place to study or enjoy a cup of coffee. You can also order your coffee to go with the new drive-thru!



K-COAST 79TH ST-COMPLETED

A new K-Coast Shopping Center on 79th Street in Ocean City, MD is open for business! You may remember this spot as the former K-Coast Girl. Fisher Architecture designed this new shopping center to provide for more mixed-use opportunities.

K-Coast Surf Shop originally opened in 1989 in a 600 square foot space on Somerset Street in downtown OC. Back in 2014, K-Coast owners proposed a mixed use project which consisted of two parcels that would include a restaurant and retail units to be built on the west side of Coastal Highway and south side of 79th Street.

K-Coast ended up purchasing a third parcel which expanded the footprint to encompass the entire block. Fisher Architecture was brought on board to design the new commercial shopping center consisting of approximately 7,821 square feet to be utilized for restaurant, retail and office space that stretches between 78th and 79th streets. Fisher Architecture designed the fit-out for the new K-Coast store and is currently designing the tenant fitout for a future restaurant spot!

NEWS ALERT

Fisher Architecture wants our clients and friends to know that *Wire Fraud is Real* and so is *Spoofing*! The people who send these emails are able to make it seem like it is from someone they know. If any email seems like it is suspicious, IT MOST LIKELY IS! Please double check the email address that is shown. In most cases, you will find a typo or red flags! As always, if an email requests the wiring of any money, call the intended recipient at a number you know is valid to confirm the instructions.

Please keep yourself aware and protected!

FISHER LIFE



It rained A LOT but we still had fun at our Fisher Architecture pool party.. celebrating a team that works as hard as they play!

STAFF SPOTLIGHT

Fisher Architecture played kickball all Summer long! We may not have won all of our games but we had fun playing!









Team Mascots, John and James!

